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Q: I AM PLANNING TO OPEN A BUSINESS IN TUCKER. WHAT TYPE OF TEMPORARY SIGNAGE CAN I INSTALL TO LET 
PEOPLE KNOW ABOUT MY BUSINESS?  

A: The City of Tucker allows several types of temporary signs, including banners, special event signs, and other temporary 
signs such as construction signs. Special event signs include banners, metal , wood, pennants, flags, feather signs, balloons, 
or streamers.  

 

Q: WHAT REGULTIONS DOES THE CITY HAVE FOR BANNERS? 

A: Banners are permitted in 14-day periods, with no more than 4 14-day periods allowed per calendar year. Banners may 
not exceed 32 square feet in area and must be maintained in good condition. They cannot be mounted on the roof, trees, 
or utility poles and they shall not extend more than five feet above grade when on the ground. Banners must be erected 
with supports or other means so that they do not sag.   

 

Q: CAN I PUT UP FEATHER FLAGS? 

A: Feather flags are only permitted with a Special Event sign permit. They may only be up put up in conjunction with a 
special event, up to two times a year for a total of 16 consecutive days each.  

 

Q: CAN I HAVE A SANDWICH BOARD SIGN OUTSIDE MY BUSINESS? 

A: Yes, these signs are allowed on private property and they must be removed and placed indoors at the end of each 
business day. Signs may not exceed 3’6” in height and 7 square feet in area. Plastic frames are not permitted. Only one 
sandwich board sign is allowed per establishment and they require a permanent sign permit.   

 

Q: CAN I INSTALL LINEAR LIGHTING AT MY BUSINESS LOCATION? 

A: Linear lighting is prohibited in the City of Tucker.  

 

Please see Chapter 34 for complete sign regulations.  

Sign permit applications can be found at www.tuckerga.gov and can be submitted to permits@tuckerga.gov.  

 

Please contact the Planning & Zoning Department with questions or concerns prior to installing a sign. 
Failure to comply with these standards may result in Code Enforcement issuing a Notice of Violation. 

http://www.tuckerga.gov/
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